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JCPenney 

CHEMICAL BANK 
1.77 PARK AVE., NEW YORK, N.Y. 10017 

PAY 

J. C .. PENNEY COMPANY, INC. 
NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10019 

HI 9&86 IS 

, .. 

562800 
JUL 13 1982 

..!.::B.. 
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I . J.C .. PENNEY COMPANY, INC. 
TO THE 
ORDER 
OF 

The National Council 
China Trade 

or United States~ 

1050 17th Street, N.W. 
Eashington, D.C. 20036 

+ -- -- -
J. C. PENNEY COMP AHY, IHC. es 

INVOICE 
NUMBER o.t.rE 

-' 

DESCRIPTION 

4/14/82 1982 Annual Membership Dues 

\ 
JCP·5137 (REV. 9/77) 

JCP CODE 

7460 980001 

TOTAL AMOUNT 
OF CHECK 

& ~ ~ r-o Jt,~L ijtr/i-z · 
?cVt--

CHEMICAL BAHK 

AMOUtiT 
DOLLARS 

T 
7 t500 I 
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7,500 

CTS. 
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00 
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The National Council for United States-China Trade 
1050 Seventeenth Street. N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 2003& 

DESCRIPTION 

S T A T E M E N T 
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PLEASE RETURN PINK COPY WITH YOUR REMITTANCE 

• 

Telephone (202) 828-8300 

AMOUNT 

, 
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The National Council for United States-China Trade 

2 

1050 Seventeenth Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20036 

DESCRIPTION 

i 

S T A T E M E N T 

Diu: 

_j 

, 2 

PLEASE RETURN PINK COPY WITH YOUR REMITTANCE 

• 

Telephone (202) 828-8300 

4, 

AMOUNT 

, • 
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The National Council for United States-China Trade 
1050 Seventeenth Street. N.W., Washington, D.C. 20036 Cables: USCHINTRAD Telex: 89-7416 Telephone (202} 828·8300 

Mr. Walter H. Sinfield 
Director, International Buying 
J.C. Penney Company, Inc. 
1301 Avenue of the Americas 
New York, NY 10019 

Dear Mr. Sinfield, 

July 23, 1982 

We acknowledge with appreciation your firm's 1982 dues in 
the National Council. 

Your continued support of the National Council is greatly 
valued and we welcome your active participation in the Council's 
work during the year. We look forward to working closely with 
you and to responding to questions and suggestions you may 
have from time to time. 

Sincerely, 

RWS/bb 




